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SUBJECT: Nominations sought for Climate Survey Action Team

As a follow up to the Climate Survey and aligned with LEADS 2025, Building the Robust U niversity, we
plan to address improvement opportunities identified across the NMSU system, as noted in our email of
January 9. We are now seeking volunteers to serve on the Climate Survey Action Team, from across the
system and representing faculty and staff from NMSU colleges, community colleges, administrative units
and groups including Faculty Senate, Employee Council and Diversity Council. As noted in the
email, this group will be charged with the following:

» Identifying NMSU systemwide activities to address the most pressing issues;

 Connecting with groups across the University system to learn what they are doing to address such

issues;
o Sharing these ideas so others can consider them in their areas; and
e Tracking improvement.

We may also create sub teams to work on particular issues, for example: faculty and administration trust,
internal communications, benefits, etc.

Team membership will be decided by the Faculty Senate Chair, Employee Council Chair, and
representatives from the offices of the chancellor and president, with final approval to come from the
Chancellor and President.

Please submit nominations, including, self-nominations, which are welcome and encouraged, by email
describing why your nominee (or you) should be considered, the various group(s) they would represent,
and how they would inspire action for positive change. Please send in your interest or nomination by
Friday, February 7 to chancellor.arvizu@nmsu.edu.

For questions, please contact Gena Jones, Assistant Vice President, Human Resources Services.



